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ESTREMELY URGENT

MEMORANDUM

TO : The Regional Executive Director
Region 4B-MIMAROPA

FROM : The Undersecretary

Policy, Planning and International Affairs

SUBJECT : SITUATIONAL REPORT NO. 2: THE IMPACT OF
“MINDORO OIL SPILL” IN NORTHERN PALAWAN

DATE . MAR 22 2073

In addition to our Memorandum dated 17 March 2023, may we refer the herein
letter dated 08 March 2023 from Cong. Edgardo ‘Egay’ Villagracia Lim Salvame,
transmitting the attached Situational Report No. 02 regarding the impact of the
‘Mindoro Oil Spill” in Northern Palawan, for your information and immediate
appropriate action, please.

ATTY.






